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Measure Description: 
Makes various changes to workers' compensation laws of this state.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Consumer and Business Services (DCBS), Department of Administrative Services (DAS), SAIF (State 
Accident Insurance Fund), Employment Department (OED), Bureau of Labor and Industries (BOLI), Employment 
Relations Board (ERB) 
  
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee on 
Business and Labor to the House Committee on Rules.  
 
The measure makes a number of changes to workers compensation laws. The bill is anticipated to have a fiscal 
impact on a variety of state agencies and programs administered by the state.  
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the House 
Committee on Rules. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


